
Junta de beneficencia delivered donation to napo provincial gad
Thursday, 15 December 2016 11:17

In cooperation with PET International and Free Wheelchair Mission, Northamerican
Organizations, La Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil delivered an important donation to the
Napo Provincial GAD which will allow for the mobility of several people with scarce economic
means.  
The donation consists of 10, all-terrain, wheelchairs, 5 PET cars, 1,680 bars of soap, a folding
stretcher and a pair of crutches.

  

The Donation was delivered by Eng. Eduardo Romero, Deputy Inspector for Institutional
Cooperation with similar entities at the JBG Logistics and Distribution Warehouse.
“Our mission and wish is to always reach those most in need”, said Eng. Romero.

  

With the first donation given to us by La Junta we benefitted people from the Chontapunta, Tala,
Pano, Archidona, Cotundo; Sumaco, Santa Rosa, Gonzalo Diaz de Pinay and Linares sectors.
With this second donation we expect to improve mobility conditions for the elderly who we
attend directly”, pointed out Marlene Chimbo, Napo Deputy Perfect.
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